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CLUB DISCUSSION & COMMUNITY EVENTS
The Coaches Challenge-Cocktail for a Cause was a huge success!

A BIG THANK YOU goes out to Bill Dorward for organizing the event.
Also, thank you to our club members, without your support this event would not have happened.

Congratulations to Coach Mike Blaut from Roger Bacon High School,
2021 Winner of the Challenge.

HONOR FLIGHT TRI-STATE
(Will update when flights are announced for 2022)

“Welcome Home Rally” after each flight at CVG Airport 9:05 PM
If you are interested in being a guardian, contact Tom Sullivan

YOUTH OF THE MONTH 2021-2022
November 17 - Mercy McAuley High School, John Torbeck & Tyler Gagnon
December 1 --- Colerain High School, Tom Abercrombie & Bill Dorward
December 15 - Mt. Healthy High School, Bob Findley & Rick Buller
February 9 ----- Northwest High School, Steve Lambert & Dan Heister
February 23 --- Roger Bacon High School, Skip Schoettmer & Ken Witsken
March 9 --------- LaSalle High School, Gary Schroeder & Tom Sullivan
March 23 ------- North College Hill, John Galbraith & Steve Klipfel

SPEAKER SCHEDULE
November 3 - Tom Abercrombie, Jeff Webeler, White Oak Nursery
November 10 - Rick Buller, Mike Schulte, Matthew 25 Ministries
November 17 - YOM, Mercy McAuley High School, John Torbeck & Tyler Gagnon
November 24 - No Meeting Thanksgiving Holiday
December 1 - YOM, Colerain High School, Tom Abercrombie & Bill Dorward
December 8 - Lyndsey Creecy
December 15 - YOM, Mt. Healthy High School, Bob Findley & Rick Buller
December 22 - Predictions Meeting, 6 PM, CCC in the Grill, Drinks & Appetizers

Clovernook is closed the month of January, therefore, our meetings will be offsite. I will
update where the meetings are held as soon as the information is available.
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